
 

 

 

The honor roll letters have been mailed to your homes.  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods 

last year and did not receive a letter, please come up and see Mrs. Spellman immediately.  Please do not wait till 

the day of the breakfast, this is very important. 

 

The make-up day for faculty and underclass pictures is October 28th in the career center. If you have not taken a 

picture or you would like make-ups, please go to the main office of your grade level and sign up on the sheet.  

Remember all students must have an ID they are free, and you do not have to purchase any pictures.  

 

Attention seniors:  Need help with your college applications?  Don’t struggle!  There are Guidance Counselors 

in the 11-12 library every Friday during lunch periods to help! 
 

Attention seniors:  If you have not been measured for your cap and gown or were measured and you didn’t pay 

your $20.00, you must see Mrs. Spellman immediately.  Kilbourne is placing the order next week, and you must 

be measured and paid in order for your cap and gown to be ordered, please take care of this today, it is very 

important for graduation.  

 

Attention Spanish Club members: 

Our next meeting will be in room 3-5 on Monday October 10th from 2:20-3:00. Please bring your T-shirt 

design and come prepared to have some fun! 

 

Any boy interested in becoming a member of the boys swim team should attend an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, October 11th in room 4-4 at 2:30 pm.  

 

The Girls Swim Team will be holding an informational meeting on Friday, October 14th at 2:20pm in room 9-1.  

All Girls interested in swimming this winter must attend.  If you have any questions or can’t make the meeting, 

please stop by room 9-1 and speak to Coach Entrikin. 

 

Pretty in Pink day is Wednesday, October 19th.  Please support this cause and wear pink to school on this day. 

 
All S.T.Y.L.E. students going to LBI School on Thursday October 20th should turn their 
permission slip into Mrs. McLennan in the Guidance Office. 

 
The Southern Emporium in Room 1-2 sells helium balloons and homemade candy! Stop in and check us out!! 

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company’s Fall play, Staged for Murder, will be running Wednesday 

November 2nd and Thursday November 3rd.  Come out and see this murder mystery improv show and help solve 

who did it.  Pre-sale tickets are now on sale until Oct. 26th.  Order forms are available in main offices or on the 

Southern website.   
 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 
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